
 

 

July 30, 2019 

Dear All,  

The Nevada Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) has hired a consulting firm, The 
Blueprint Collaborative, to assist with a comprehensive state health needs assessment. This assessment 
will identify important health and community needs within each county, for the entire state, and will be 
important in determining allocation for future public health funding.  

We are inviting you to participate in the statewide health needs assessment as a survey 
participant. The survey only takes 3-4 minutes to complete and can be accessed via the highlighted links 
below (English and Spanish survey links are both available).   

In addition, we ask that you please forward this survey to friends, family and co-workers (as 
appropriate) throughout the State of Nevada.  We are looking for representation from any Nevada 
resident who is 18 years and older.  This survey will close on August 23rd, 2019.  

English 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2019NVNeedsAssessment 

Spanish 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2019NVNeedsAssessment_Espanol 

Thank you for participating and forwarding this to other community members in Nevada!  If you have 
any questions, please contact Dina Hunsberger at dina@theblueprintcollaborative.com.  

Thank you. 
 
Joe 
 
Joseph P. Iser, MD, DrPH, MSc 
Chief Health Officer 
Southern Nevada Health District 
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